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QUESTION 7 

Were the replacement pipe segments used for the replacement of the 12-foot section of 
.375-inch wall, and the approximately 40-foot section of 0.500-inch wall, pre-tested 
before being delivered to the job site? If yes, please provide copies of the pressure test 
documentation for both sections of pipe.  

 

ANSWER 7 

Yes.  The pressure test for the 12-foot (.375-inch WT) fabricated section and the 40-foot 
(.500-inch WT) section was conducted in the Martin Service Center on November 3, 
1988.  Please see attached documentation. 
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